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December 07, 2022 

NPC File N0.: 149923 

 
 

Cassel Kapolak  

Manager, Technical Administration 
Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) 
P.O. Box 1360, Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 

By email:  ckapolak@nirb.ca; info@nirb.ca; 
kmorrison@nirb.ca 
 
Richard Dwyer 
Manager of Licensing 
Nunavut Water Board (NWB) 
P.O. Box 119, Gjoa Haven, NU X0B 1J0 
By email: richard.dwyer@nwb-oen.ca 
licensing@nwb-oen.ca 
 
Rita Sewornu 
Government of Nunavut - CGS 
P O Box 145 
Cape Dorset NU X0A0C0 Canada 
rsewornu@gov.nu.ca    

 
 
Tracey McCaie  
Manager Land Administration 
Crown Indigenous Relations and Northern 
Affairs Canada (CIRNAC)  
P.O. Box 100, Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 
By email: tracey.mccaie@canada.ca; 
aadnc.landsmining.aandc@canada.ca; 
isa.qamaniq-mason@canada.ca; 
spencer.dewar@canada.ca;jeff.hart@canada.ca
;richard.bingley2@rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca; 
 
William Patch 
Director, Planning & Lands  
Department of Community and Government 
Services By email: wpatch@gov.nu.ca;   
kwasylyshen11@gov.nu.ca 
 

 
 

Dear Cassel Kapolak, Richard Dwyer, Tracey McCaie, William Patch, and Rita Sewornu:
 
RE: NPC File # 149923 [EXTRACTION OF GRAVEL AND SAND DEPOSIT AT THE WATERFRONT] 
 
The following works and activities have been proposed in the above-noted project proposal: 

1. Temporal access to natural gravel and sand deposits in the Pangnirtung fjord to provide services to the 
community of Pangnirtung this winter.  

a. Activities include the extraction of natural gravel and sand deposits on the beach and water of the 
Pangnirtung Fjord for road maintenance of the community.  

2. Location: Qikiqtani Region; [Pangnirtung]  
 
A complete description of the project proposal reviewed by the NPC can be accessed online using the link below. 
 
The Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) has determined that this project proposal is outside the area of an 
applicable regional land use plan. The project proposal requires screening by the Nunavut Impact Review Board 
(NIRB) because it does not belong to a class of exempt works or activities set out in Schedule 12-1 of the Nunavut 
Agreement.  
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By way of this letter, the NPC is forwarding the project proposal to the NIRB for screening.  Project materials are 
available at the following address: 
https://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/project-dashboard.php?appid=149923&sessionid= 
 
This decision applies only to the above noted project proposal as submitted.  Proponents may not carry out projects 
and regulatory authorities may not issue licenses, permits and other authorizations in respect of projects if a review 
by the NPC is required. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (867) 979-3444. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Goump Djalogue, MCIP, RPP 
Manager Planning and Implementation 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
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